Dear Parents and Carers,
 
On Friday 23rd May, Reception children will be starting their Forest School sessions.

These sessions will then continue to run for the following 5 Friday’s after half term, until Friday 4th July, which will be our last session.
 
For these outdoor learning sessions, the children will need to come to school dressed for being in the forest. They will be required to wear a long-sleeved top, trousers, a coat suitable for the weather and wellington boots/walking boots to change into. Even if the weather is very warm we still need them to have arms and legs covered.
 
We look forward to starting our Forest School sessions. If you have any questions or queries please come and ask.

Many thanks for your continued support.
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